
 
 

I-75 and 951 (Collier Blvd.) 
Utility Relocation Project 

 

There will be a temporary detour on City Gate 
Drive associated with the I-75 and 951 (Collier 
Blvd.) Utility Relocation Project. From Tuesday, 
September 8 to Monday, September 14, 2020, 
City Gate Drive, between Collier Blvd. and 
White Lake Blvd., will be closed to eastbound 
traffic while crews install underground utilities.  

Business access is at City Gate Boulevard 
North. 

To access White Lake Blvd. from Collier Blvd., 
motorists should use City Gate Blvd. North 
and turn right on White Lake Blvd. Traffic will 
be reduced to one lane in each direction at the 
intersection of City Gate Drive and White Lake 
Blvd. 

To exit White Lake Blvd. motorists should turn 
on City Gate Drive and turn north or south on 
Collier Blvd. 

Construction will occur from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. 
every day, except Sunday. This schedule may 
change due to inclement weather.  

This Collier County project will relocate 
existing water mains, install new water mains 
and provide utility improvements. The work is 
taking place in advance of construction at the 
I-75 interchange by the Florida Department of 
Transportation. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation and patience as 
we work to provide more reliable water service 
to our customers. 
 

 

 

Detour on City Gate Drive             
September 8 to 14, 2020 

 

 

 
 

For additional information, please visit 

www.CollierBlvdUtilities.com  or contact 

Collier County’s public information 

consultant for the I-75 and 951 (Collier 

Blvd.) Utility Relocation Project: 

 

Cella Molnar & Associates, Inc. 

239-337-1071 

1-877-496-1076 (toll-free) 

info@CollierBlvdUtilties.com 

 

mailto:info@CollierBlvdUtilties.com

